
     

   

Date  : 23 JULY 2024 
Enquiries : Mr Vuyisa Jantjies 
    
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS IN JANSENVILLE 
 

EXTENSION OF LOGDEMENT OF APPEALS TO 30 SEPTEMBER 
2024 

  

Please be advised that after careful consideration the Dr Beyers Naude Local Municipality has taken a 
decision to further extent the appeals process to all property owners that has still not had the 
opportunity to appeal against the outcome of their objections.  Complaints has been received that the 
ordinary mail has not reached the property owners that objected and therefor the extension, 
 
Urgent call is being made that property owners that does not have an email address registered with 
the Municipal Value to call or visit your nearest finance/revenue office in your town to request 
assistance to get a copy from the valuers. 
 
Appeal forms are available at the finance/revenue offices in all towns, website of the municipality or 
email copies can be requested from throned@bnlm.gov.za.  
 
Dr E. M. RANKWANA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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